

## MIAMI CAROL CITY STUDENTS SET FOR VOYAGE THE AFRICA

CONTACT: Dr. Robert B. Ingram 305-995-1334

## NEWS RELEASE FROM DR. ROBERT B. 過齡RAM

Tuesday, May 15, 2007

MIAMI – During its April meeting, the Miami-Dade County Repool Board approved a request by Board Member Dr. Robert Ingram for two students that a teacher from Miami Carol City Senior High School to travel to Rwanda, East Africa. The students will visit Rwanda from May 23rd – June 4th.

The trip is funded by the Foundation for Democracy in Africa and is part of an exchange program that fosters collaboration between the Miami-Dade Chanty school district and the Foundation, a Washington D.C. based organization. During their stay in Africa, the students and teacher will join an impressive group of students teachers, and parents to experience student exchange opportunities between Miami-Dade County and Rwanda.

The Foundation for Democracy in Africa is a development of mization committed to promoting democracy, sustainable development and economic wowth throughout Africa. Founded in 1994, the foundation is a non-profit, 501(c)(3), ann-governmental, non-partisan institution with offices in Miami, Florida.